
 

 

 

Lian-Sheng Ma, Founder and Chief Executive Officer 

Baishideng Publishing Group Inc 

7901 Stoneridge Drive, Suite 501, Pleasanton, CA 94588, USA 

 

August 5th, 2018 

 

 

Dear Professor Ma, 

 

Thank you for considering the manuscript entitled ‘Autonomic function and ventricular tachyarrhythmias during 

acute myocardial infarction’ for publication in the World Journal of Experimental Medicine as an editorial.  

 I would like to submit a revised version of the manuscript, which addresses all points that were raised during the 

review process. 

I hope that the changes will be deemed satisfactory and that you will find the revised manuscript suitable for 

publication in the World Journal of Experimental Medicine. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Theofilos M Kolettis, M.D., PH.D. 


